
Dear Parents,
We are looking forward to another wonderful year of school! 
The following is a list of supplies that your child will use in third 
grade. We ask that you do your best to provide your child with 
these materials. Any donations you can provide will greatly 
improve our program. 

● Canvas pencil pouch (6 1/2”x10”) or pencil box (5”x8”x3”)
● EARBUDS for a Chromebook
● Backpack (non-rolling preferred)
● 1 Two-pocket folder
● 1 box colored pencils
● 1 box of ticonderoga pencils
● Glue Stick
● 1 box baby wipes or disinfecting wipes
● 1 box of facial tissues
● Transparent Tape
● Black felt-tip pens (Flair or Sharpie)
● Colored Felt-tip markers (Flair or Sharpie)
● Mr. Sketch markers
● Lined notebook paper (Wide Ruled)
● Box of Ziplock bags
● Amazon gift card to help support hands-on Science & 

creative Art projects.

At home for homework:
● Ruler
● Pencils and eraser

Sincerely, 
The Third Grade Teachers


